Dear 2nd / 3rd Grader, 
	My name is Allison Cecil and I will be your teacher for 2nd or 3rd grade. Our classroom will be a little different this year because some of our students will be 2nd graders and some will be 3rd graders. What’s important is that we are ONE class and we will work together!!  I am so excited that you are going to be part of my class this year. I am 38 years old, I am married, and I have two sons; Lane and Ryan. My family loves sports and both of my boys are very active athletes so I like to talk about sports a lot! My hobbies are reading, exercising, and shopping. I hope to learn all about you this year as well!
We have LOTS of fun in our classroom! I hope you have had a great summer and have lots of exciting things to share with me when school starts.  We will have tons of fun learning about things like geography, measurement, weather and so much more. I love to do science experiments also. We will also read fascinating stories, solve challenging math problems, write stories, and go on field trips.  This year you will learn and grow so much!
Please be sure to read the letter from Mr. Asher and the supply list that is included. On the first day of school you should go to the gym and I will meet you there to take you to our classroom. Remember to eat a good breakfast and get lots of rest. 
Our annual “Meet and Greet” will be on August 6th from 5:00-6:30. Feel free to bring your supplies that evening or on the first day of school. 
Parents:
I will be sending home more information about my classroom (behavior plan and expectations, homework policy, etc.) on the first day of school.
We do not do community snack in 2nd /3rd grade. Each child is responsible for bringing their own snack or purchasing one from the cafeteria before school. 
My contact information is: allison.cecil@woodford.kyschools.us or you may call the school and leave a message for me. Please know that email is the quickest way to reach me during the day because I often cannot check voicemail until after school. If your child has transportation changes please DO NOT leave that on my voicemail, contact the front office. 
						
								Can’t wait to meet you , 
								Mrs. Cecil
